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Wednesday Night Discipleship Returns! 

 

 

On September 12, our Student Prayer Breakfast returns! Come join us at 6:45am on 

Thursday mornings in the Fellowship Hall for a quick breakfast before school! 

Enjoy a cup of coffee or orange juice and an awesome breakfast with your friends as you 

wake up. There will also be a short devotion.  

This is for all students grades 6 through 12th so come hungry and bring a friend!                                

A ride to school will be provided for those who need it.  

Student Prayer                                

Breakfast Returns  

This year in FLYTE, middle school students will 

continue their journey through the Bible that they 

began last year with the curriculum “Gospel Founda-

tions”.  This series helps to show students that from 

Genesis to Revelation there is one story being told: 

Christ coming to redeem humanity to Himself.              

Students will also continue to have recreation time, 

memory verse reciting, as well as discussion time, 

to go deeper in their small groups.  

 

 

This year in Elevate, high school students will                 

continued to be challenged to glorify Christ in all 

things. We will be looking at the letter of Hebrews 

as we look at the core message of the text: Christ is 

better. My hope and aim is that our students leave 

knowing that despite all that this world has to offer, 

our God is greater than the fleeting pleasures of    

this world.  

FLYTE and Elevate starts on August 14 at 6:30pm  

Student Worship is Coming…. 

Starting in mid-September (Date TBD) on Sunday nights at 5pm, we will be 

gathering together as one ministry to worship our great and glorious God. 

Our Student Band will lead worship, we will have games, as well as hear a 

message to help us look and live on Christ.  


